STATE OF ALASKA
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

MEMORANDUM
DATE: September 22, 2021
TO: All Commissioners
=
. P
FROM: Governor Mike Dunleavy

SUBIJECT:  Telework for SOA Employees through October 29, 2021

The State of Alaska must take measures to protect its healthcare infrastructure while still providing
essential government services to its residents.

Effective Monday, September 27, the State of Alaska will go into an enhanced hybrid work posture, with
an emphasis on teleworking to the maximum extent practical, while still maintaining public facing
presence and services. This posture will remain in place until October 29, 2021.

I am directing you to work with your executive teams and supervisors to assess your workforce and the
needs of the public on your agency, and to put these measures into effect by the beginning of this
posture’s effective date. Please work with your workforce on the expectations during the time they are
teleworking, as well as on the days they may be physically in a state work environment.

I am also directing you to update the Office of the Governor at the end of every week on the status of
your teleworking work force, and any issues that arise.

We will review this posture, and make a determination whether or not to extend it before October 29,
2021.
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